
 

 

 

April 6, 2020 

 

Parents: 

 
There has been some confusion about FBHS graduation. 
 
Graduation will be held for the Class of 2020 sometime in the future.  The 
location, date, and time has not yet been determined.  The Diplomas have not 
been printed and will reflect the new date.   
 
When it is safe for our students to gather for this important, deserving, and 
traditional event, we will attempt to duplicate the same event that previous 
students and parents have enjoyed for many years. 
 
Thank you for your concern and as soon as we have additional information about 
Graduation, we will inform teachers, students, and parents. 
 
 
Go Pirates! 
 
Dr. John Mazzella 
FBHS 
Principal 
 
  


